
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back.  I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break. Well done to all the children for 

the fabulous World War II Projects.  It was wonderful to see all the research and hard work 

put into their homework and to read about their family stories linked to the war.  

 

Curriculum 

This half term we will be looking at our Local Environment.  We will discuss the features of our 

local environment and look at our amenities.  We will then look at the town of Alnwick and 

compare a village to a town.  Because we are looking at our local environment it would be sensible 

for us to get out and about in the village first hand.  This will be covered under the permission 

letters you signed for local visits.  Hopefully, if time and weather allows, we would also like to 

take a trip into Alnwick so the children can make a firsthand comparison. 

 

Curriculum planning not linked to topic work 

RE – Jesus the son of God.  

PE – Newcastle United - Athletics, Cricket  

French – The Three Billy Goats Gruff 

Literacy – Porchester Park – a story based around a local park. 

D & T – Sewing – the theme for our sewing is our local environment (if any parents are able to 

help us on a Wednesday afternoon, please let me know). 

Music – Stop!  A rap about bullying 

Science – Animals and their Habitats 

Computing – Branching Databases 

  

P.E clothing 

Please could we remind you again that your child needs a full P.E kit, including outdoor shoes, in 

school all week. As the weather will hopefully be getting warmer over this term could you also 

make sure they have a drinks bottle and sun hat / sun cream when necessary. 

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Nicola Foy 

 


